From: "Clowe, Kimberly" <kimberly.clowe@honeywell.com>

To: "John Kennedy" <JKENNEDY @fcc.gov>
Date: 9/27/01 12:58PM
Subject: RE: Fee for experimental license

Dear Mr. Kennedy,

| apologize for not returning your call or e-mail yesterday as | was out of
the office.

The fee was sent, however the form 159 was returned to me. | had mistakenly
left out required information (Form 442 File No. and Confirmation No.) from
Section C of the form. | added the missing information and resent the form
early last week. You should be receiving it anytime now. Sorry for the

delay.

Thank You,

Kimberly Clowe

Staff Engineer

TCAS Product Line

A&AP - Redmond, WA

Honeywell Aerospace

(425) 376-2277

kimberly.clowe @honeywell.com <mailto:kimberly.clowe@honeywell.com>

----- Original Message-----

From: John Kennedy [ mailto:JKENNEDY @fcc.gov <mailto:JKENNEDY @fcc.gov> ]
Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2001 10:49 AM

To: Kimberly.clowe@honeywell.com

Subject: Fee for experimental license

Dear Ms. Kimberly Clowe:
After reviewing your application, | noticed that the fee for the
experimental license has not arrived. If you have sent the fee, then

disregard this e-mail. If you have not been able to send the fee, please
send it so that | may continue to process your request for a license.

Sincerely,

John Winston Kennedy



